
Newsletter Of Sacred Heart School Mount Druitt South 
Term 2 - Week 7                                                           11th June 2014 

Sacred Heart Primary School                  Phone:   9625 8733                      In God We Trust 

25 Nelson Street        Fax:             9832 2258 

South Mount Druitt 2770                  Website:     www.sacredheartmtdruitt.catholic.edu.au  

Dear Parents and Children, 
 

Assembly 
This Friday the Kindergarten children will have their Assembly in the Hall at 2:00pm. All parents are invited. 
 

McDonald’s Lunch 
Reminder: McDonald's Lunch Day is next Tuesday 17 June. All orders Must be received by this Friday 13th June. 
Please support this important fundraiser for Tevita and his family. We still have 160 Students that have not yet ordered 
their lunch which potentially will provide a further $300 that can go toward the family’s expenses.  
NO late orders will be taken. 
 

 
 
 
 

Parent/ Teacher Interviews 
Parent/Teacher interviews will be held during the last week of this Term from Monday 23

rd
 to Thursday 26

th
 June. This 

year, as you are aware, we are using the online booking system (www.schoolinterviews.com.au) which allows parents 
to make their own booking for all of their children. Please be aware that you cannot access the system until the school 
opens the bookings. 

Bookings will be open from Friday 13th June at 9.00am and close on Friday 20th June at 3.00pm. 
It is most important that people who have internet access use the system. 

Only families that do not have access to the internet or have a language barrier are to send back to 
school the sheet requesting interview times. 
 
 
Important Upcoming Events: 

 Thursday 12
th
 June—Year 3 Excursion to Darling Harbour 

 Friday 13
th
 June 2:00pm—Kindergarten Assembly  

 Friday 13
th
 June 9:30am— Year 5 and Year 6 Grade Mass  

 Wednesday 18
th
 June—All Student Reports go home. 

 
 
Year 5 and Year 6 Grade Mass 
Parents are invited to the Year 5 and Year 6 Grade Mass, at 9:30 in the Hall, on Friday 13

th
 June 

 
 
Kinder Enrolment 2015 
Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 2015 and application forms can be collected at the school office. 
Interviews for Kinder 2015 have now commenced and letters have been posted to applicants to attend these Interviews.  
 
 
Winter Uniforms 
Children are now expected to wear winter uniform, as the weather is getting much colder. A tie is part of the winter 
uniform for both boys (full tie) and girls (small tie) and therefore all children are expected to wear a tie. Both boys and 
girls ties are available at the office and cost $10. Please make sure your child is in the correct school uniform. 
 
 
Warmest Regards  
Moya McGuiness  
Principal 
 
 

REMINDER:  McDonald’s Lunch Day -  "i'm lovin' it"  - Tuesday 17th June 

https://docs.google.com/a/parra.catholic.edu.au/drawings/d/1z3mB-z7AsevobsCBiCV2GSY82384HMpzIkmsOSOwJ2E/edit?usp=sharing
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Did you know that you can subscribe to receive news 

 as soon as it is posted to our school website?  

  

Simply go to the school website. Click on News and 
Events on the list appearing in blue at the top of the 
page. 
  
Then select Newsletters and scroll down to E-News 
Subscription - Newsletter Signup. 
  
Fill out the form with your details and click Subscribe 
to E-News at the bottom of the page. 
  
If you have any difficulties or further questions, please 
contact the school. 
  
Mrs Fran Luyt 
Learning Technologies Support Teacher (LTST) 
  

 

www.sacredheartmtdruitt.catholic.edu.au 

OLMC Parramatta Open Morning Tour 
 
Our Lady of Mercy College Parramatta is celebrating 125 years of Mercy Excellence in education.  
 
Discover rich tradition and cutting edge education at OLMC Parramatta during an Open Morning 
Tour on June 16. Tour the College and enjoy a ‘comfortable cup of tea’ with the College Leadership 
Team.  
 
The College is now enrolling for 2015 and 2016. 
 
Visit www.olmc.nsw.edu.au or phone 8838 1263 to reserve your place or obtain further information. 
 

http://www.olmc.nsw.edu.au


Heart……………………………...to……………………………..Heart 

Catholic Out of School Hours Care 
If your require before and after school care 
please contact Jenny 0429110156 for more 
information. 
 

 

Birthdays 
15/06/2014 Joanne Huang  
17/06/2014 Oliver Yousif, Georgia Said 
19/06/2014 Angelina Deing   
21/06/2014 Carlos Sanaty, Jasmin Kalifih 
  
 
 
 
 

Awards 
KB Angelo Shamon, Emanual Dawood  
KW Angel Boniba, Krish Malik 
 
1B Regan Merjudio, Angela Younan 
1W Joshua Kako, Anna-Marie Elya 
 
2B Daniela Jabo, Diamor Rophael 
2W Joseph Portelli, Yuvan Kathikeyan 
 
3B Octavio Yousif, Lilly Khamo 
 
4B Melissa Esho, Eshi Singh  
4W Guevara Zito, Andrea Huang 
 
5B Milad Yalda, Marian Aducayen 
5W Ayak Ater, John Vaka 
 
6B Christine Esho, Emmanuel Tuiletufuga  
6W Rita Lazar, Laura Escobar 
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Next Week at Sacred Heart 
Thursday 12th June      
 Life Education 6W, 4W, 4B 

Friday 13th June      
 9:30am Year 5&6 Grade Mass 

 2:00pm Assembly Kindergarten 

Monday 16th June      
 Life Education KB, 2B, 1B 
Tuesday 17th June      
 McDonalds Lunch—Fundraiser 
Wednesday 18th June      
 Reports go home 
 

We warmly invite you to…. 
COME AND LISTEN 
 

To a series of catechesis 
FOR ADULTS AND FOR YOUNG PEOPLE 
to help you to experience 
God’s ongoing action in your life. 
The catechesis will be run by a team of catechists 
from the  
Neo-Catechumenal Way in the, 
Parish Hall, Sacred Heart Church 
(9 Ropes Creek Road Mt Druitt) 
Every Sunday and Thursday at 7:30pm. 
Babysitters provided and transport available. 
Please contact Fiona 0412 481 377. 
 

 

Child Protection Mandatory Briefing 
A reminder to all volunteers that the Child Protection 
Briefing needs to be renewed every two years. If you 
wish to go on any excursions you cannot go unless 
you have completed the online briefing. Using Child 
Protection for Volunteers http://ceo-
web.parra.catholic.edu.au/asp/volunteerscpmodule/
index.asp 
1. Open the module by clicking the Start link 2. Read 
through the presentation 3. Complete and submit quiz 
questions – this will take approximately 45 minutes  
4. After successful completion of the module, fill out 
the form by typing name, email address, contact num-
ber, contact address and school 5. A notification of 
successful completion of the module will be sent via 
email to the school and also to the volunteer’s email 
address. 
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Car Park 
 

A reminder to parents that they are NOT to drive through or park in the car park at any time. The 
car park is for parishioners attending mass only. I would like to express my thanks to those parents 
who have been extremely supportive. The Car Park will not be open for parents at any time. While 
parking in the street, please remember to keep the road rules and do not park in the neighbour’s 
driveways or make U turns over double lines or the crossing. Not keeping the road rules can result 
in you being fined a considerable amount. Police will be patrolling the streets to book those break-
ing the road rules. 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 ملاحظة مهمة جدآ 

Car Park 
لايجوز للأهالي بالمرور بسياراتهم من خلال موقف السيارات ولا يسمح اطلاقآ بأيقاف سياراتهم في 

موقف السيارات  في أي وقت من الأوقات وذلك لأمان السلامة لأطفالكم وحمايتهم من التعرض لحوادث 
 السير . يجب على كافة الأهالي بأيقاف سياراتهم خارج المدرسة وفي الأماكن المسموح بها .

بقواعد المرور علمآ بأن دوريات الشرطة تكون متواجدة في أوقات مختلفة وسوف تكون  يرجى الألتزام
لهولاء الأشخاص الذين لايحترمون قواعد المرور فيرجى الألتزام بذلك  غرامات ماليةهنالك   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A reminder to parents that the speed limit around all schools is 40.  
 Please use the pedestrian crossing at all times.  
 Please keep our children safe at all times as it is very busy on our roads during school pick up 

and drop off. 


